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2024 FIRST Robotics World Championship: The Final Crescendo of the Season
By: Marina S

In the heart of Houston, Texas, from April 17 to April 20, the 2024 FIRST® Robotics World Championship reached
its crescendo. Echoing the excitement of the "Crescendo” season's culmination, teams from all corners of the world gathered,
united by their shared passion for innovation and competition. In this electrifying atmosphere, the Heroes of Tomorrow and
their fellow competitors stood ready to showcase their ingenuity and teamwork, eager to leave a lasting impression with
their extraordinary performances.

The HOT team commenced the competition in the Milstein division alongside 75 other teams. They secured victories
in 4 out of 10 qualifier matches, finishing the day as the 53rd highest-ranking team. Despite encountering minor issues with
the trap mechanism, the team swiftly addressed them, impressing the third seed alliance and leading to our selection as the
second pick by Team 3539 - Byting Bulldogs. Cooperatively, they selected Team 4063 - TriKzR4Kidz and Team 2611 -
Jacktown Vectors for playoffs.

After an impressive performance in the semi-finals, the alliance faced unexpected challenges that prevented them
from advancing to the finals. Despite this setback, the dedication, teamwork, and innovative spirit displayed by the Heroes of
Tomorrow and their alliance partners left a lasting impression on all who witnessed their journey at the 2024 FIRST Robotics
World Championship.

After the intense competition, the HOT team returned home, not only with memories of their remarkable journey but
also with a sense of curiosity about the past. After opening a time capsule created 25 years ago by HOT Team members from
1999, the team was able to experience a firsthand glimpse into their rich history. Inside the capsule, they discovered a
treasure of artifacts, photographs, and handwritten notes, each telling a story of the team's beginnings and evolution over
the years. As they reflected on their journey at the 2024 FIRST® Robotics World Championship and the discoveries from
the time capsule, the HOT team felt more inspired and united than ever.



